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ACTINO

Professor if.H.Brittain

l?th November 1937

Dear Sir,

Your letter of the 8th November addressed to "The Vice-Rector, 

McGill University, Ikmtreal" has been received at this office. I cannot

find any record of the letter of October 20 th which you menti oh. Will 

you kindly let me know whether this letter came from McGill University?

If your correspondence is with the University of Montreal, I shall be 

glad to forward to them the letter under reply.

Yours faithfully,

ACTING PRINCIPAL
1. H. BRITTAIN

The Secretary,
The British Institute,
6 Rue de la Sorbonne, Baris, V. France.


